
From: Karrie League  
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2018 9:22 PM 
To: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>; Rusthoven, Jerry 
<Jerry.Rusthoven@austintexas.gov>; Anderson, Greg - BC <bc-Greg.Anderson@austintexas.gov>; 
DeHoyosHart, Angela - BC <bc-Angela.DeHoyosHart@austintexas.gov>; Seeger, Patricia - BC <bc-
Patricia.Seeger@austintexas.gov>; McGraw, Karen - BC <bc-Karen.McGraw@austintexas.gov>; Shieh, 
James - BC <bc-James.Shieh@austintexas.gov>; Kenny, Conor - BC <BC-Conor.Kenny@austintexas.gov>; 
Thompson, Jeffrey - BC <bc-Jeffrey.Thompson@austintexas.gov>; Shaw, Todd - BC <BC-
Todd.Shaw@austintexas.gov>; Kazi, Fayez - BC <bc-Fayez.Kazi@austintexas.gov>; Witte, Tracy - BC <BC-
Tracy.Witte@austintexas.gov>; Flores, Yvette - BC <bc-Yvette.Flores@austintexas.gov>; Burkhardt, 
William - BC <bc-William.Burkhardt@austintexas.gov>; Teich, Ann - BC <BC-Ann.Teich@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: 2408 Leon St. request for Zoning change 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

At a neighborhood meeting of the Original West University Neighborhood Association, the 

group voted to support the additional uses allowed by the zoning change from MF-4 to GO-MU, 

with the understanding provided by the representative of the developer that the zoning change 

does not change unit density.  However the membership does not support the request for 

additional height. 

 

Yours, 

 

Karrie League 

secretary, OWUNA 
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